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Curtis, Christopher

From: Curtis, Christopher
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 9:52 AM
To: 'zog@turkestrauss.com'
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: Supplemental Response
Attachments: PRA Supplemental Response - 4'23'19.pdf; DNC Responsive Record.pdf

Attached please find a supplemental response to your request. Apparently, our Consumer Assistance Program received 
the attached responsive record late Friday night. However, they had not processed it until this morning. Our Consumer 
Assistance staff forwarded it to me shortly after I issued my initial response and I now forward it to you in response (that 
is why it has my name at the top of the email record in the attached .pdf copy). Please accept my apologies for any 
confusion this may cause you. 
 
Best, Christopher 
 
Christopher J. Curtis 
Chief, Public Protection Division 
Office of the Attorney General 
State of Vermont 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
802‐828‐5586 
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this 
communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail 
in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-mail. Please consider the environment before printing 
this e-mail. 
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April 23, 2019 
 

Zog Begolli 
Turke & Strauss, LLP 
613 Williamson St., Suite 201 
Madison, WI 53703 
VIA EMAIL: zog@turkestrauss.com  

 
Dear Mr. Begolli: 

 
This is a supplemental response to the letter I issued earlier this morning in response to your public 
records request dated April 18, 2019.  
 
You requested “reports regarding violations of the Do Not Call (DNC) registry for the time period 
January 1, 2019 to the present, including all DNC fines assessed, DNC text cases, and any complaints 
regarding junk faxes received during the same period. The relevant reports will include DNC violations 
regarding landline telephone numbers and cellular telephone numbers.” 
 
As it turns out, we recently received one report of an alleged violation of the Do Not Call registry. By 
way of explanation: apparently it was emailed after hours on Friday, April 19, 2019. However, it was 
not processed by our Consumer Assistance Program until this morning. That is why my initial response 
did not include it. I am attaching a .pdf copy of the responsive record with identifying information of the 
Vermont consumer redacted.  
 
If you feel this response is in error you may appeal to Deputy Attorney General Joshua Diamond.  
 
Thank you for contacting the Office of the Attorney General. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher J. Curtis 
Chief, Public Protection Division 
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